
 
 
 
 
 
           

 
 
 

 27 February 2023 

 

 

MUFTI DAY 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are having a mufti day on Wednesday 8 March to support the P&C and the Easter raffle. We ask 

that you bring a gold coin donation and the P&C will purchase Easter eggs that will be part of the 

raffle prizes. 

 

The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 6 April. 

 
Megan Predl 

Relieving Principal      

Casula Public School 

 

Phone: (02) 9602 3170 

           (02) 9602 6903 

Fax:     (02) 9821 1020 

De Meyrick Avenue  

Casula NSW 2170 

PO Box 212 Casula Mall 

Casula NSW 2170 


